
The 100th Day of School 
 

 On Friday, January 26th, we will celebrate the 100th day of 

school.  This is an exciting day in Kindergarten!   In celebration of this 

special day, we are asking each child to bring a collection of 100 small 

items.  I have listed some suggestions below.  Bring the items in a 

Ziploc bag or container on Wednesday.  We will share these during 

Math time on Friday.  
 

 Thanks for helping your child at home. . . you’re GREAT parents!! 

 

Here are a few suggestions: 
 

Straws, pennies, rocks, fruit loops, stickers, paper clips, toy cars, cheese 

balls, toothpicks, pencils and macaroni, craft sticks. 
 

^^  BE CREATIVE!!  ^^ 

 

Thanks,  

Mrs. Lin and Mrs. Trudy 

 


